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REPRESENTATIONS ON A CURRENT APPLICATION FOR A GRANT/VARIATION OF A 
PREMISE LICENCE/CLUB PREMISES CERTIFICATE UNDER THE LICENSING ACT 2003 

It is essential that you provide your full residential address (or business address if you are objecting 
from a business). Without this information your representation may not be accepted. 
 
Please note that a full copy of your representation (including your personal details) will shared with 
the applicant and summaries of the comments received will also be displayed on our website. You 
may wish to keep a copy of the completed form for your records. 
 
Section 1 – Licence Application Details 
 
Applicant Name (If known)  
Premises Name and Address 
 

Ingleby Bistro Ltd 
Beckfields Avenue 
Ingleby Barwick 
 

I wish to (delete not applicable) Object to the application 
 

 
Section 2 – Your Details 
Name Mr & Mrs M Halasz 

Address 
(including postcode) 

7 Wellbrook Close 
Ingleby Barwick 
Stockton on Tees 
TS17 0XL 

Email Address mphalasz@yahoo.co.uk 
Telephone Number 01642 802113 
 
Section 3 – If you represent residents/businesses in the vicinity please complete details below: 
Representative or Organisation  N/A 

Address 
(including postcode) 

 
N/A 

Details of those you represent N/A 
 
 
Section 4 – Representation Grounds 
The representation is relevant to one or 
more of the following licensing objectives 
 
Please delete not applicable 

1. Prevention of Public Nuisance 

2. Prevention of Crime and Disorder 

 

Please delete not applicable: 
 

1. I object to the application being granted in its current form and tell us what changes you 
would prefer to see: 
 

Please type the grounds of the representation in the box below, (Try to be as specific as possible 
and give examples of any evidence you may have e.g. on 1 June I could hear loud music from the 
premises between 10pm and 1.am. I am concerned that if the premises open until after 2am this will 
cause a nuisance to me and other residents of the street) 
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I object to live music being played at the premises between the hours of 9am and 11pm: 
 
We can already hear noise from the Beckfields shops and pub from our property, and this will only 
add to the problem. 
 
I understand planning was granted for this restaurant on the basis that the amenities of nearby 
residents would be protected and that no amplified music would be permitted. If this is a restaurant 
and not a pub, why the need for live musicians? 
 
Once a licence to play live music is granted the premises will be able to do as they wish, what is to 
stop them having DJs and rock band playing in the bistro? Everyone in the neighbourhood will suffer 
disturbance. 
 
I am also concerned that live music will attract a younger crowd more suited to Yarm High Street, 
than a restaurant would, with the associated anti-social behaviour on an evening (drunkenness, 
noise on leaving the premises late at night, etc).  
 
 
 
Name 
 

Mrs L Halasz Dated 06.08.2021 

 
When complete this form should be returned to the address above or emailed to  
licensing.administration@stockton.gov.uk 
 
For Office Use Only 
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